
Important Dates 
For Your Diary 

Preschool Outing— Thursday 
25th April 2019 

Ramadan—5th May—4th June 
2019 

Teddy Bears Picnic—
Wednesday 10th July 

Eid—11th August—15th August 
2019 

Staff News 

• Steph is expecting a little 
girl on 6th July 2019—Her 
last day with us before 
Maternity will be 29th 
May 2019. 

• From May, Vicky will be in 
the office permanently, 
Steph will still be here but 
taking a step back from 
her role. I am sure you will 
all join us in wishing Vicky 
the best of luck in her new 
and exciting journey as 
Manager. 

• Mel will be taking Vicky's 
role as deputy during 
Steph's Maternity and 
Stacey Riggeard will be 
covering as Under 2’s 
supervisor. Although 
there position will be 
changing they will still be 
the same Mel and Stacey 
you know and love! Well 
done girls and best of luck! 

• We have some new staff 

who have started with us 
at City!! You will see 2 new 
friendly faces, make sure 
you say hi to Alicia and 
Megan.  

 

City Day Nursery 

Spring/Summer 

Newsletter 

World Book Day 
On Thursday 7th March, both staff and children at 
City Day Nursery dressed as their favourite book 

characters to celebrate World Book Day. We all had 
lots of fun reading stories and talking about why we 

chose the character we dressed as. 
 



Recycled Art Projects For Children 
Natural  

Resources 

Here at City Day 

Nursery we are all 

about recycling 

and using every 

day items used at 

home in our day 

to day at nursery. 

Could we kindly 

ask you to take 

any wine corks, 

bottle tops,  

kitchen roll, cereal 

boxes, milk tops, 

jam jars and water 

bottles. 

Look at all the amazing crafts you can 

make with things you would normally 

just throw in the bin at home!  Let us all 

work together to help save the planet. 


